LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Section 16-50/(b) of the Connecticut General Statutes
and Regulations pertaining thereto, of an Application to be submitted to the Connecticut Siting
Council (“Council”) on or about March 17, 2023, by Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
(“Cellco” or the “Applicant™). The Application proposes the installation of a wireless
telecommunications tower and related facility in the northwest portion of an approximately
109.27-acre parcel, owned by the Town of Wilton, at 180 School Road in Wilton, Connecticut.
Cellco proposes to construct a 123-foot monopole tower, disguised as a pine tree. Faux branches
will extend to an overall height of 128 feet. Access to the facility will extend from School Road
through the school bus parking lot. The tower, Cello’s equipment cabinets, a propane-fueled
generator and a propane fuel tank will be located within a 60-foot by 60-foot fenced compound.
The location and other features of the proposed facility are subject to change under provisions of
Connecticut General Statutes § 16-50g et. seq.

Interested parties and residents of the Town of Wilton are invited to review the

Application electronically at www.ct.gov/csc or during normal business hours at any of the

following offices:

Connecticut Siting Council Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
10 Franklin Square 20 Alexander Drive

New Britain, CT 06051 Wallingford, CT 06492

Wilton First Selectwoman Wilton Town Clerk

Town of Wilton Town of Wilton

238 Danbury Road 238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897 Wilton, CT 06897
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or the offices of the undersigned. All direct inquiries can be addressed to the Connecticut Siting

Council or to the undersigned.

CELLCO PARTNERSHIP d/b/a VERIZON
WIRELESS

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq.
Robinson & Cole LLP

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597
(860) 275-8345

Its Attorneys



